
 
 

CONSENT FOR DISTANT LEARNING 
 

Alpha International Academy will provide educational services to students to the 
greatest extent possible as a result of the COVID-19 Pandemic.  Educational services 
will be provided via Edmodo & Zoom online platform in accordance with the Florida 
State Standards.  
 
  
Your child’s teacher will coordinate lessons and assessments along with his or her 
teammates according to grade level standards and expectations.  Progress updates will 
be sent to parents via e-mail and/or telephone contact. 
  
No meetings will be recorded via Zoom. 
  
Students will be expected to adhere to the Student Code of Conduct and any additional 
guidelines the School has issued regarding Distant Learning. 
  
Please indicate your consent option: 
  
____ I, ____________________ ________, opt in for 100% distant learning. 
  
Parent Signature   ________________________________________ 
 
Student Name       ________________________________________ 
 
Date                        ________________________________________ 
  
Please return your preference by the close of the day Tuesday, July 21st to Mrs. Joseph 
(djoseph@alphainternationalacademy.com) or Mr. Neunie 
(wneunie@alphainternationalacademy.com).  
 
 
Please indicate in your e-mail that you prefer Distant Learning until such time as 
preventative vaccination or medication have been developed and approved by the 
FDA.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Wayne Neunie 
Principal 
 


